McGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL. FACULTY OF ARTS. OFFICE OF THE DEAN. June 2. 1922. Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, McGill University. Dear Sir Arthur, I am returning the letter from Mr.Archibald. He has not quite understood the point which I raised with you. The statement contained in the second sentence of his third paragraph is incorrect. Until a few years ago the Star used to print the full reports, that is, the lists giving the standing of the students in the several subjects. The publication of them in the papers would be a great service to the students and to us, and I wrote to you in the hope that the Star at least, which always used to print them, would be willing to do so again. Sincerely yours, Gorden Jung Encl. MDF/GJL